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The Faculty of Botany, Department of Life Sciences organized a field trip to the Agro 

Biodiversity Park on August 26, 2023, for students from BZC and BTBC II year, as well as 

BZC III year. The trip aimed to provide first hand exposure to diverse agricultural biodiversity, 

offering a deeper understanding of sustainable agricultural systems and the conservation of 

plant genetic resources.  

  

The trip allowed students to practically apply their theoretical knowledge gained in classrooms, 

fostering a greater appreciation for biodiversity's impact on agricultural sustainability. Their 

enthusiasm and active participation demonstrated a genuine interest in exploring concepts 

beyond traditional learning environments. Students gained the knowledge of different trees like 

TECTONA GRANDIS, SPECIES OF FICUS PLANTS as well as knowledge on SPECIES OF 

HONEY BEES. 

 

 

   
 

 

Students are listening to the explanation 
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One of the scientists explaining about 

APICULTURE. 

 


